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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 

We have had another week of in-person learning, and 
we are so happy! Please help us stay in school by 
wearing your masks, practicing social distancing, and 
staying close to home. Everyone has to be responsible 
to make this work. As a reminder, please be sure to 
wash masks daily or have a good supply of them. 
Students should always have an extra mask at school. 
 

The colder temperatures are here. Students should most 
definitely be wearing warm coats, hats, gloves, etc. It 
can be quite cold at recess, and many students are not 
dressed appropriately. Please be sure to talk to your son 
or daughter about proper recess attire.  
 

Our Sunday gospel challenges us to think about what 
we bring to life’s table. What are our gifts? How will we 
contribute? If life is a potluck, what will we bring? We 
often obsess over the many ingredients that we lack 
instead of seeing what we do have. We may convince 
ourselves that we have nothing to share. This leads us 
to taking and failing to give. Let us take stock and thank 
God for our gifts. Ask for God’s help. We have much to 
offer. (taken from Living With Christ, November 2020, p. 
123) 
 

Important news for the upcoming week: 
 

 On Thursday, November 19th, Steve and 
LouAnn Dombroski will prepare a Thanksgiving 
dinner for the students. Due to COVID, we 
cannot hold the family Thanksgiving dinner as 
we have in the past. This has been a tradition 
for so many years, and we are very sad about 
not being able to bring families into school. 
However, the children will still be able to enjoy a 
delicious meal. Meals will be packed in to-go 
containers and delivered to classrooms. The 
meal will include turkey, stuffing, mashed 
potatoes, gravy and corn. If your child does not 
like turkey and the sides, please be sure to pack 
a lunch. We are very grateful that Steve and 
LouAnn have volunteered to make this happen 
this year.  

 

Blessings for a wonderful week ahead! 

 
 

 
 

Upcoming Events 

 
NOVEMBER 
18 Grateful videos will be filmed 
19 Thanksgiving Feast made by the Dombroski’s 
24 Picture Retake/makeup day 
25-27 Happy Thanksgiving!  No school 
30-12/3 PTO Drive for hats, mittens, and holiday books 
DECEMBER 
9 Charlie Brown video with cocoa and cookies 
14 Charity Day 
17 Christmas Class socials 
18 Last day of school before Christmas! 
25 Merry Christmas!!!!! 
JANUARY 
1 Happy New Year!!! 
4 First day back to school 

 

The PTO is creating class videos next week 
of the students talking about things they 

are thankful for this year.  It is so important 
in this challenging year to keep reminding 
ourselves of our many blessings.  We will 

keep you posted of video viewing 
opportunities soon! 

 

Never be discouraged.  The good 

you do today, will often be 

forgotten tomorrow.  Do good 

anyway. Discouragement doesn’t 

come from God.  He is there 

always at our side encouraging 

us. 

Saint Teresa of Kolkata 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Have you started thinking about Christmas 

shopping yet? 
Many of you may already be ordering through 

AmazonSmile, as this option has been around at St. 

Charles for many years. But it might be time for a 

reminder. Do you love the ease and selection of 

shopping through Amazon? Your Amazon 

purchases could be helping raise money for St. 

Charles School. Amazon donates 0.5% of the price 

of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the 

charitable organization of your choice. 

AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know, with 

the same products, the same prices, and the same 

service. 

Support St. Charles School by starting your 

shopping at smile.amazon.com. Search for Saint 

Charles Church Greenville, MI and continue to 

shop as you normally would. 

We thank you for your continued support. 
 

Scrip 
It’s not too early to start thinking about 

Christmas!  Scrip cards make great 
gifts or you may buy your gifts with 

scrip cards.  Don’t forget you can use 
the gift cards for your everyday 

purchases too! 
Scrip will be ordered on Fridays at 
noon and will be in the following 

Wednesday.   
You can contact Jen Saur at  

adamandjensaur@yahoo.com, 
and Jen can get you signed up to do Scrip 

online! 
www.shopwithscrip.com 

 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
         
 
        
   
              
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
Saturday, November 14, 4:30 PM (SJ)  
 
Saturday, November14, 7:00 PM (SC)  
 
Sunday, November 15, 8:30 AM (SM) 
 
Sunday, November 15, 11:00 AM (SC)  
 
November 16 9:00 AM Morning prayer 
November    17 6:30 PM (SJ) 
November    18 8:00 AM (SC) Grades K, 5-8 
November  19 9:00 AM (SJ) 
November 20 1:00 PM (SC) Grades 1-4 
   

Please sign up for weekend Masses online.     

Come and join us. 

 

 

 

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Warrior 52 drawing 
this week was:  
Nick Blackmer 

Congratulations!!!! 
 
 

Virtue Corner 

 

 

The virtue we are focusing 

on is 

honesty. 

.  
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